
Your holiday to Lymington and the New Forest.

Your holiday cottage is called “Bench Cottage” “Garden 
Bench” or Bench Cottage.

You will enter the cottage and see the living room and the 
kitchen. You can see a tour of the cottage on the web site.

You will be sleeping in a bed in the bedroom. The beds 
may feel different from home. Out of the window I can see 
the garden.

You will be staying here for your holiday. 

Helen and Matt the owners of the cottage, may come and 
say hello - they will be happy to answer any questions 
you may have and they would love to hear what you have 
planned to do.

During your holiday you may get to explore lots of new 
places, take photos and make memories, or you might 
just enjoying looking out the window or being in the gar-
den - it is very quiet and we often have visits from birds 
and squirrels. There is a bird book available if you wish to 
learn what birds they are.

When your holiday is over, then you tidy up and go back 
home taking your memories with you. 
 
Have a lovely time. 
Helen and Matt


